
 
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
LIST OF REGISTERED TAX AGENTS 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to remind its valued clients that according to 
Statutory Instrument 125 of 2023 and Public Notice number 54 of 2023, all persons representing 
any taxpayer on any tax related matter is required to be licensed as a Tax Agent by the ZIMRA 
Commissioner General.  
 
The Commissioner of Taxes wishes to notify clients and the public that the list of Registered Tax 
Agents who have satisfied the requirements of SI 125 of 2023 is now available on the ZIMRA 
website (www.zimra.co.zw) and have been registered as  tax agents effective  31 December 2023. 
 
Please note that ZIMRA will be dealing with registered Tax Agents only going forward. This 
therefore, implies that taxpayers should engage registered agents only for preparation and 
submission of all tax returns.  
 
 
 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
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